
back to school 

BBQ
RESCHEDULED 

DATE!

SEPTEMBER 12, 2019
This is a great opportunity for new students and families to 
meet each other and for returning families to re-connect.

Please visit the Parent portal on www.awhs.org 
to register for the BBQ. Volunteer opportunities also available. 

The cost for this event is 
$10 for a single ticket and $30 for a family. If you 

choose to participate in the PSB yearly contribution 
of $50 this event is free of charge.

Please see additional sheet for more details about 
the new PSB yearly contribution.

NEW THIS YEAR!


